
Institutional Review Board Statement 

 

This case report was exempt from the Institutional Review Board standards at Hull and East 

Yorkshire NHS Trust, Hull, United Kingdom. Ethical approval was not required, since the patient 

underwent a clinically indicated diagnostic cardiac catheterization. This procedure was performed 

after the patient had been informed in detail about potential risks and had given informed consent. 
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